
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222  

 
October 4, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Hunter Ridley 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street – Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
  
RE: Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc. – NCCI Pit #1 – Technical Revision No. 9 Request 

File No. M-2001-107 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ridley, 
 
Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc. (NCCI) requests a revision to their existing permit to address the 
following items: 
 
Groundwater Modeling Report:  Revision of the existing permit to provide a groundwater 
modeling report completed for NCCI and the City of Thornton. 
 
This letter will serve as notice to the DRMS that NCCI requests a technical revision to provide 
information on the groundwater modeling that was performed for NCCI and the City of Thornton. The 
report is attached for your review and use. 
 
NCCI appreciates your consideration of this revision request and looks forward to your response. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 
J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
 Groundwater Modeling Report 
 
cc: NCCI 
 File 


